# Haverhill Education Association HONORS BANQUET

Wednesday May 18<sup>th</sup>, 2016

George Blodgett on Piano – Cash Bar – Door Prizes!

Hors D'oeuvres 6:30 - Dinner 7:30

Presentation of The 2016 HEA Scholarship with Special Guest, City Councilor Andy Vargas!

The Haverhill Education Association is proud to honor this year's retirees and 20-year veterans of the Haverhill Public Schools. Please join us as we celebrate the end of another year with door prizes, live music, great stories, and treasured friends both old and new.

## **DiBurro's Function Facility**

**Entrée Choices for the Evening** 

Marinated Steak Tips, Chicken Provencal,
Boston Baked Haddock, Baked Eggplant Marinara
(gluten free meal available upon request)
Dinner includes garden salad, garlic mashed potato, green beans

followed by a luscious dessert!

TICKETS \$42 00

#### April 2016

## **Haverhill Education Association News**

800 Broadway #3, Haverhill, MA 01832 Tel.: (978) 372-7079 **www.f** 

www.facebook.com/HaverhillTeachers

haverhill.massteacher.org HavEd@verizon.net

Lisa Begley, President – Ted Kempinski, 1 vice President – Anthony J. Parolisi, 2 Vice President Jeff Blaustein, Secretary – Jill Perkins-Bouchard, Treasurer

Lois Silva, ESP Rep. - Patti MacRae, Secretarial Rep. - Linda Kiefer, Office Secretary

## 2<sup>nd</sup> Annual "Code Blue!" Fundraiser Successful

Once again, the members of the Haverhill Education Association have shown the students, parents, and residents of Haverhill how committed we are to our students. On Friday, April 1st, educators across the district showed up at school in their HEA blue, including the new t-shirts acquired from the MTA, and donated to this year's award. Your generosity will go a long way to helping one of our own students succeed in college. Thank you to everyone who participated in the "Code Blue!" event and to all who have contributed to the success of this scholarship throughout this year and in the past. I hope every one of you will consider joining us at our annual Honors Banquet when we present the award to this year's deserving student. As applications for the scholarship begin to arrive, I am inviting any members interested in joining the Scholarship Committee to help choose a winner to contact me right away. We will meet no more than one or two times to review the applications and choose a winner between April vacation and the first week of May. For more information or to volunteer, email me at anthonyparolisi@gmail.com

Thanks again for all you do,

Anthony
Anthony J. Parolisi
2nd Vice President

## Condolences

Wishes of comfort and peace are extended to:
Sabrina Parisi for the loss of her niece.
Barbara Sciacca for the loss her mother.
Ed Roberts for the loss of her mother.
The family of Donna Judge, who recently passed away.
Crystal Chambers for the loss of her brother.

## **Congratulations!**

The HEA extends its warmest congratulations to:
Jay Burns for the birth of his son.
Ashley Bamford for the birth of her son.

#### Get Well Soon!

Gerry Blais

#### LIKE US ON FACEBOOK!

The Haverhill Education Association is now on Facebook. Find us on your computer or mobile device at

#### www.facebook.com/HaverhillTeachers

Be sure to visit our website as well at haverhill.massteacher.org



## **Haverhill Education Association**



800 Broadway #3 - Haverhill, Ma 01832 - Tel: (978) 372-7079

### **2016 Honors Banquet Information**

April 8, 2016

Friends,

The 2016 Honors Banquet will be held on **Wednesday, May 18, 2016, 6:30 P.M. at DiBurro's Function Facility** (887 Boston Rd., Haverhill). In keeping with recent tradition, the evening will open with hors d'oeuvres and include a fine meal of your choice of Marinated Steak Tips, Chicken Provencal, Boston Baked Haddock, or Baked Eggplant Marina (gluten free meal available upon request). The cost of this year's ticket remains \$42 per person.

The primary purpose for the annual banquet is to honor those who are celebrating 20 years of service to or retiring from the Haverhill Public Schools. At the same time, we also take the opportunity to gather as an association and celebrate with all who care for the City of Haverhill's students. Veteran and new teachers alike are welcomed and encouraged to join us for the evening's festivities including the presentation of the 2016 HEA Scholarship, live music, and door prizes. In the end, a great time is always had by all!

Please sign up on the reservation/seating lists in your schools and give your payments to your building representatives. All payments are to be made by **check only**, payable to HEA.

- Checks for more than one person must include an attached list of names to be credited.
- Reservations **cannot** be accepted without required payment.
- 10 people per table maximum (per DiBurro's). Larger groups should be split onto two or more signup sheets according to your preference or it will be done for you.
- If you are not in a building to sign up on a list you may forward your names, entrée choices and checks to the HEA.

<u>All lists and checks must be received at the HEA office (Haverhill Education Association – 800 Broadway #3, Haverhill, MA 01832 by **May 6, 2016**. Make sure all meal choices are included and per our agreement with DiBurro's, there can be no substitutions.</u>

Any questions feel free to contact Anthony Parolisi at 978-914-3146 or anthonyparolisi@gmail.com.

We look forward to seeing you at this event,

HEA Executive Board

## Congratulations to our 2016 Honorees!

## 20-Year Veterans

## 2016 Retirees

Kerri Alves - Tilton
Beverly Berry - Hunking
Julie Berthiaume - Whittier
Sue Brandon - Nettle
Jane Comeau - HHS
Beth Buschini - Nettle
Teresa Demarais - Walnut Sq.
Anne Derzon - Bartlett
Judith Nesson - Burnham
George Nigro - HHS
Lauren Sanguedolce - Whittier

Erin Barnard - Tilton
Pamela Bergeron - Golden Hill
Walter "Chip" Dunn - HHS
Joan Forrest - Whittier
Paula Joy - Consentino
Bonnie Porter - Whittier
Jeanne Quinn - Bradford
David Reed - HHS
Deborah Sasso-Flanagan - HHS
Sophie Scamporino - HHS
Joanne Sinclair - Nettle
Ellie Sinkewicz - HHS
Judith Steinman - Moody

<sup>\*</sup> Please email Anthony Parolisi at anthonyparolisi@gmail.com with any errors or omissions.